Subject: Hollywood Business Watch Tuesday June 14,2016
From: Lisa Schechter

Date: 06/14/2016 02:51 PM

To: Jacquelyn Lawson

CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Dear Jackie:
So glad to hear about your new assignment as the Public Safety for Safe Schools in Hollywood. Yes our BID has two LAUSD schools:

1. Vine Elementary
2. Bancroft Middle School
3. As well as the Boys & Girls Club of Hollywood

| would love to join your meeting tomorrow at 3:00pm with Jack Kayajian regarding your next years agenda - let me know when and where
and | will come and join in. Also | would love to meet with our new Neighborhood Prosector, Steve Houdun? Can you please provide me
his contact information - I'm not sure if | spelled his last name correctly. | have attached our BID map so that you can see the boundaries
of our district.

Regards,

Lisa Schechter

Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA 90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org
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